
Today, presidents from the centralized bargaining team,
CUPE Locals 1190, 1251, 1252, 1253, 1418, 1840,
1866, 2745, 5017 and 5026, met to consider the
current rise in COVID-19 cases, the new public health
restrictions, and the state of our essential public
services. We want to give the members notice that the
spokesperson of the CUPE centralized bargaining team,
President of CUPE NB Stephen Drost, will be providing
an update on the current labour dispute to CBC
tomorrow morning. Tune in to Information Morning
(CBC Fredericton – 99.9FM or online) between 7am and
8am to hear the details.

Tomorrow morning, a membership memo with the
content of the update to the media will be released.

In solidarity, 

The CUPE Centralized Bargaining Team
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